Miller Avenue Elementary

Husky News

Bi-Monthly Issue: The newsletter, loaded with information pertaining to our school, can be
found on the Garaway home page at www.garaway.orq - hover over the schools tab and
click on Miller Avenue from the drop-down. Call the office at (330)852-2441 for any
questions you may have and we will be happy to help you.
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Our theme this year and going forward is called “The R Factor.” It comes from a simple equation
on which we can reflect at any time.

E +R =0, (E)vent + (R)esponse = (O)utcome

“After all, every team in the league has the same goals so it's not your goals that will lead to your success
but your commitment to the process, one game at a time, that will define your season.” - Jon Gordon

The R Factor - R:3 Step Up Qe \

More motivation and things to think about from b by ‘
www.Focus3Culture.com... ‘

Many of the events and situations that you experience are

predictable. They have happened repeatedly in the past, and they will continue to happen. Unfortunately,
it’s easy to get stuck “Below the Line” in the way you react to the pattern of E’s that you experience. But if
you continue to respond the same way, then you will continue to get the same outcomes.

Under pressure we do not rise to the occasion. We revert to learned behavior. When difficulty hits (and it
surely will), it is too late to train and build skill. We must prepare and develop our R Factor capacity
before we experience challenging situations. Under pressure the R Factor habits that will be available to
you are the ones you have purposefully built into your life. Build your R Factor capacity now because you
will need it in the future. Circumstances don’t make or break you. They reveal you.


http://www.garaway.org/

NOTE: Because of the Thanksgiving break, the next newsletter will not be sent out
until Friday, December 8th.

< Tuesday, November 14th - Lifetouch Fall Picture Retake Day - return the picture
package to the school if you wish for your child to retake their picture or call the school

office to request a retake flyer. »
.
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<% Thursday, November 23rd through Monday, November 27 -
NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break - School resumes on
Tuesday, November 28th.

WINTER/CHRISTMAS MUSICAL The last two years, we’ve hosted a
spring musical at Miller Avenue, highlighting our students’ work in
the music room. This year, we will be having our musical in the
winter. On Thursday, December 7th at 6:00 p.m., we will have our
students perform a variety of winter and Christmas songs.

We would like to invite you to bring in cookies for a reception
afterwards. If anyone is interested in bringing cookies, please let your
child’s teacher know. Thank you! NOTE: The water has been donated
by Culligan Water/Tracy Erb - thanks so much, we really
appreciate the generosity!!
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< Thursday, December 21st through
Monday, January 1st - NO SCHOOL -
Winter Break School resumes on
Tuesday, January 2nd.




COLDER WEATHER IS HERE - The cold weather has
arrived, so please be sure that your student is dressed
appropriately for outside weather - we want to remind
fe=%,  you that we hold our recesses outside if at all possible.
{£ Shorts are no longer permitted per the dress code as
Ak listed in the student handbook. Layered clothing

—/4; works best when the weather is so unpredictable!

GOAL = NEW PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT - You may have
heard that we are setting a goal this year to replace our
playground equipment on the K-2 side of the building.

w4 Every dollar that we raise this school year is pledged to
contribute to our playground fund, hoping that by next fall,
we can replace it. There are several companies that provide
grants to match funds toward a new playground, which we
will work toward also.

Our first fundraiser from our PTO, selling East of Chicago gift
certificates was a huge success! Thanks to you, we raised $4575
toward a new playground. We really appreciate your support,
and if you would like to contribute in any way, please see Mr.
Fisher with any questions. Thank you again, for your
contributions and support! We could not do it without you!

..and also the Staff here at Miller Avenue would like to extend a big “THANK YOU” to all of the
PTO mothers who so generously donated food/drink for our evening meal on the night of
Parent/Teacher conferences. It was very yummy and was enjoyed by all!

Enjoy some pictures of some
of the recent activities
going on
here at
Miller
Avenue.







**When sending in money to the school for such things as lunches, please
make the check payable to Garaway Local Schools and include in the
memo line what the money is for - PLEASE DO NOT make it out to Miller

Ave. as the bank will not accept it. Thank you!!

LUNCH MENU - November’s lunch menu is available online. Additional paper copies are still
available, contact the office if you would like one.
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READ THE NEWSLETTER, YOUR CHILD CAN WIN A PRIZE!!
**One student per class will be picked to be a Prize Winner by each homeroom teacher to come to the office to pick a prize. Parents

please send in a note stating that you have read the newsletter - since we are doing a digital version of the Husky Newsletter and
you will either be viewing online or receiving it by email, just send in your note using any scrap of paper you have at home! ***

**Attached are some flyers for upcoming community events -
additional flyers are available for students to come to the office to pick up.**
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(while suppliesfast)  ith games and
AMAZING prizes!

INTERACTIVE
DOCENT PRESENTATIONS

Learn about the History of the Game!

PHOTO OP WITH SANTA

10:30AM - 12:00PM & 12:30PM — 2:00PM
(professional photographs available for purchase)

Donate a New Toy
and receive a special prize!

10Y5 [FogY ToTs

FRIDAY, NOV. 24
8:00AM — 4:00PM

4 kids (12 & under) FREE

% w/every 25 Adult Admission

*no other discounts/coupons can be applied

*additional children’s admission available
for purchase

PARKING: Due to construction, there will
be NO parking at the Pro Football Hall of
Fame, except for guests with Handicap needs.
All parking will be at McKinley High
School, please set your GPS to
1700 Blake Avenue Canton, OH 44708.

* A $10 parking fee will be charged per vehicle

** Complimentary shuttles will bring you to the
front door of the Hall of Fame.

PROUD PARTNER:
PAMNMIMNI
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No Admission & Free Parking to Shop in the Store! Open Daily 9 a.m.- 5 p.m.



